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What's New: New email address 

New Supply Chain Email Box Accepting all COVID-19 Supplier Inquiries 

Manufacturers, suppliers and brokers have been reaching out across the organization with offers to provide personal 

protective equipment (PPE). To handle this influx, Supply Chain has opened a mailbox to accept all inquiries regarding 

supplies related to COVID-19. If you receive such an inquiry, please forward the supplier's information to 

SupplyChainRequestsandQuestions@trinity-health.org. Strategic Sourcing will quickly verify business credentials and 

assess the supplier's ability to provide clinically acceptable products. Qualified suppliers will be asked to submit formal 

offers to Strategic Sourcing for procurement of items on behalf of the system. This is a critical step to verify that we are 

engaging with trustworthy suppliers during this unprecedented time.  

If you have questions about laboratory supplies, capital equipment, infection prevention guidance, clinical equivalents and 

requests to access inventory from Trinity Health’s Dedicated Integrated Service Center (DISC), please submit those 

questions and requests to the email box given above. 
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